
TOWN OF CHICHESTER 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing to receive public 

testimony on the 2024 proposed operating budget together with the 

warrant articles on Tuesday, February 6, 2024, at 6:00pm at the  

Fire Station, 22 Main Street. 

A second public hearing will be held on Tuesday February 13, 2024, 

at 6:00pm if needed. 

(Pursuant to RSA 32:5) 
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